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Website: skyknightsrc.org 

Email: skyknights.rc@gmail.com 
Email Group: skyknightsrc@googlegroups.com 

Date:    March 22, 2021   Meeting Called to Order: 7:07 PM   

Attendance: Seven members attended the February meeting that was held on Zoom. John C. 
hosted the meeting. 

Roll Call: 

President: Jim Larson (Y)   Vice President: Jon Earley (Y)  

Secretary: Rich Granitz (N)  Treasurer: Dave Wurzbach (Y) 

2 Year Director: Ralph Warner (N)  1 Year Director: Rick Christian (Y) 

 

Treasurer’s Report (Dave Wurzbach) 

Balance 3/22/2021 2563.44  

Fourteen members are paid in full. Jim called members from 2020 who have not paid. The 
treasury can support the club for a couple of years as is. The garage sales have also contributed 
nicely. 

 

Secretary’s Report (Rich Granitz)    

No report. 

 

Field Report (TBD) 

Four members flew today and reported that the field is firm now. A lot of fallen dead branches 
will have to be picked up on cleanup day.  

 

Safety Report (Chris Pollock):  

No report. 

 

Web Report: (John Clauson) 

As usual, members are encouraged to send in pictures or videos. The mowing signup page is 
ready to go, and night flight dates will be posted soon. 

 

Old Business: (Jim Larson)  

o John relayed that Ralph doesn’t have all of Don Torgerson’s equipment and may not 
have it all until May. 

o Jon estimated that it might take two days for the runway repair, so the dates for repairs 
and field cleanup will be April 25, May 1 and May 2 . 
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New Business: (Jim Larson) 

o Election: since all candidates were unopposed, a motion carried to elect them all 
unanimously. The 2021 officers are President: Jim L., Vice President: Jon E., Secretary: 
Rick C., Treasurer: Dave W., Two Year director: John C., One Year Director: Ralph W. 

o After brief discussion it was agreed to keep the same mask and social distancing 
practices as last year.  

o The date for the Family Day event will be determined at a later date. 

o Jim will take the boxes of props and tools home to add to the extra gear he has stored 
there. Jon suggested someone donate rug or linoleum material for the shed floor, and 
that it needs a good cleaning as well. 

o The shed should be painted this summer. 

 

Good of the Club / Show and Tell: (All) 

o Jon showed parts made with a new foaming PLA that are very tough yet much lighter 
than traditional PLA. He says despite it is certainly tougher than Monokote but that 
parts need to be designed specifically for its properties. 

o Jim showed a thrust measuring rig made from materials he had on hand. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:51 PM. 

    


